Psychology Club Minutes
March 24, 2009

Dr. Hummel gave a presentation on Behavior Modification. He discussed possible
job opportunities and how to get certified in this field.
0 Dr. Hummel said for anyone interested or for those that couldn’t attend the
meeting, to email him and he would send the power point discussing BM
to you.

= Career services will be coming soon to talk to us. We decided to ask them to talk
about the interview process and possible career opportunities in career services.

= We discussed the Progressive Dinner coming up soon on April 4™. The choice of
meat was voted on. The winner was grilled chicken and sausage!!! Look forward
to seeing you there!

= |f you are attending the Progressive Dinner then you should get in contact soon.
We need to know about how many will be attending so there is enough food!

= Also, Family and Career service will be coming soon to speak to us. They will be
speaking on how to get into program and what the job market look like
considering this field.

=  The CAR WASH will be this SATURDAY at Ryan’s parking lot in front of Wal-
Mart on Inner Perimeter. There will be no set price, only donations. Bring any
supplies you may have that will be helpful. It will be from 11-2 unless we have a
large turnout and it will continue until...

= We discussed the Relay For Life tent theme. We came up with a science lab
theme. Games like a brain toss and self-made ink blots are ideas. If you have
anything to add, then let us know.

Any suggestions or comments please contact the Psychology Club.

Have a GREAT WEEK and look forward to seeing you next
Tuesday!



